
January 21, 2022                                                                                    

Hello, Grade 12 Gryphons, 

Here are your messages for this week: 

COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT HOURS: 

Please check your Hour Republic for unverified hours.   

For example, please note that this student has only “completed” 8 hours, as 16 are not verified: 

 

If you see this, click the PENDING button to see who has not verified them and click the green button to 

re-send the hours after you ensure you have entered their email correctly: 

 

UNIVERSITY APPLICANTS: 

Last call for requests – if you think you could be eligible for the Schulich Leader Scholarship, 

please verify on the link below and email us by Sunday night – we will be selecting our nominee 

and submitting by their deadline of January 26th. 

 



 

 
Schulich Leader Scholarships are the largest and most prestigious undergraduate Science, Technology, 

Engineering and Math (STEM) scholarships in Canada, with a value of up to $100,000 each. This 

scholarship was established to encourage our best and brightest students to be the next generation of 

entrepreneurial-minded, technology innovators. Launched in 2011, 570 students have received this 

celebrated award – a top student can win from your school! 
 
Schulich Leader Scholarships is open to all Canadian high schools and cégeps with graduating students 

planning to pursue an undergraduate degree in an eligible STEM program at one of our 20 partner 

universities. Every high school in Canada may nominate one student per academic year; cégeps may 

nominate up to four students. 

From Western University (we have never seen this happen before!): 

 
We know it's been a difficult start to the year for you and your students. With all the added stress and 

uncertainty, we want to help ease some worries. 
 
If any of your students missed the 101 application deadline for Western, please tell them it's not too 

late to apply to Western. 
 
Western's 101 OUAC Application Deadline: Extended to February 1, 2022. 

 
*This does not apply to supplemental application deadlines that have already passed, such as Ivey 

AEO. 
 
Reassure your students they will receive equal consideration if they apply by February 1. And, as 

always, reach out to us with any questions. 

COLLEGE APPLICANTS: 

February 1 is the deadline for Highly Competitive programs – let us know once you have 

applied!  You can email dindelic@hwdsb.on.ca to ensure Ms. Indelicato is aware. 

 

Have a great week, Gryphons, 

Your Guidance Team 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcts.vresp.com%2Fc%2F%3FUJAFederationofGreat%2F6545146f74%2F51f2f7905d%2Ffa76669666&data=04%7C01%7Cjlewisla%40hwdsb.on.ca%7C895321dc5363491b979608d9841f90bd%7C7afeaf6ab1be4c83a974c43a8b215634%7C0%7C0%7C637686093368640989%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=baKEPKWuaX%2FXaBKi5wjX3wpFc92RtuCOHgtFM3jS9Fc%3D&reserved=0
mailto:dindelic@hwdsb.on.ca

